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Dear Chair Marcotte and members of House Committee on Commerce and 
Economic Development, 
 
Thank you for all the work that you have done this session on H. 121 An Act Relating 
to Enhancing Consumer Privacy. As the statewide Domestic and Sexual Violence 
Coalition, our members serve as victim service organizations in every county of 
Vermont. We recognize how important it is that survivors of violence be able to 
access services and support while knowing that their personal information is being 
protected. Ensuring confidentiality is integral to the safety and security of survivors 
of domestic violence, sexual violence, stalking and human trafficking. Thank you for 
working to ensure that Vermont consumers’ personal data is protected. 
 
Thank you, 
 Kara Casey 
 Director of Economic Empowerment 
Vermont Network Against Domestic and Sexual Violence 
 

 

 

 

 


